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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my extreme concern with the way recreational users of our bush 
and public lands are being locked out of more and more areas every day!   
If this current trend keeps up, in the next 5 years we will have nowhere we can take our 
familys to enjoy the bush in a recreational manner.  We are active 4WDers, Bike Riders 
and Horse Riders, however we are fast being locked out of places we can use accross the 
state.  Please make sure that the interests of the majority are not influenced by a minority 
green movement aiming to lock up all and sundry for "Conservation" purposes, when 
alot of them will never even set foot in the bush, or truely see it for what it really is.  
when you really look at it, the miniscule amount of man-made tracks is insignificant 
when compared to the hundreds of acres of bushland per square M of access trails.  
Keep the tracks open! 


